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On 7th and 21st April the Junction will meet IN PERSON at 9.15am in the Oliver
Bird Hall (An informal service for families of all ages. It’s lively and laid back!) 

On 14th April everyone will meet in the church building at 9.15am for an All age
worship service with the worship band and featuring the Solihull Parish puppets
performing I’ve Lost my sheep! Don’t miss it!

On Sunday 28th April the Junction will meet ON ZOOM (Contact Linda
l.hicks@solihullparish.org.uk to register to receive the zoom link)

St Helen's Sunday Club 28th April- Join us at St Helen's Church, St Helen'sRoad
(off Buryfield Road), B91 2DA for
an exciting action-packed session for children age 0-11. For more information
contact Linda Hicks l.hicks@solihullparish.org.uk

St Michael’s Every Sunday in term time at 10.30am there is worship in the
Sharman’s Cross school hall where a warm and welcoming space is created for all
ages to worship. 
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 PRAISE & PLAY
 

ALPHA COURSE -Starts Wednesday 10th April

 Praise and Play meets every Friday morning (except Friday 5th
April) in the Oliver Bird Hall 9.30am-10.30am for a mix of songs, a
Bible story, a craft, toys and chat. Come along and join in the fun

and enjoy a hot drink and a biscuit. E mail Linda
l.hicks@solihullparish.org.uk for more information.
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MESSY CHURCH

The next Messy Church session is on Friday 19th April 4pm-6pm at St Helen’s
Church, St Helen’s Road, B91 2DA (off Buryfield Road). There will be activities for
families of all shapes and sizes, a celebration including a story and a prayer, and
we’ll sit down to enjoy a hot tea together followed by yummy cakes. Cost: £2 per
person, max £7 per family. Booking is essential so do book early to secure your

place. E mail Linda l.hicks@solihullparish.org.uk 

When children are getting involved with faith related activities it often
leads to parents starting to think about their own faith and I wonder if that

might be you? If you would like to explore faith further there is an ideal
opportunity to do that by participating in the Alpha course which start on
10th April. You will find the course details and information about how to

book a place at https://www.solihullparish.org.uk/justexplore/
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